
 

Resolutions of Loyalty to 

THE GOVERNOR GENERAL AND COMMANDER IN CHIEF OF CANADA 

Her Excellency, The Right Honourable 

Mary Simon, CC CMM COM OQ CD FRCGS 

MAY IT PLEASE YOUR EXCELLENCY: 

The members of the Provincial Chapter of Ontario lODE, assembled in person 
and via teleconference on the occasion of its 104th Annual Meeting, on this 
20th day of April, 2024 in the Town of Goderich, Ontario, wish to affirm our 
loyalty to you as the 30th Governor General of Canada and as the 
Representative of His Majesty, King Charles III. 

We are inspired by your mandate to encourage excellence in various 
scientific, educational, sports, cultural and leadership fields. Your actions in 
recognizing excellence through the Governor General’s annual Performing 
Arts, Architecture, History, and Innovation Awards, to name a few, have 
contributed greatly to ensure that Canada may continue building a brighter 
future for all its citizens. 

Your unyielding focus on unity, kindness, commitment to action and making 
connections are sources of much needed hope and inspiration for all, and for 
this we are thankful. 

We are guided by the words of your New Year’s message: “We all have the 
power to contribute to the well-being of our country. May this forthcoming year 
serve as a testament to the profound significance of ajuinata, and to our 
commitment to making this country a better and kinder place.” 

The Provincial Chapter of Ontario IODE members extend best wishes and 
support, as Your Excellency continues to represent His Majesty, King Charles 
III and our beloved Canada. 

 


